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LETTER DATED 17 JULY 1996 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF PARAGUAY TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE

SECRETARY-GENERAL

In compliance with resolution 1054 (1996), adopted by the Security Council
at its 3660th meeting, held on 26 April 1996, I should like to inform you that
the Government of Paraguay has no diplomatic or consular relations with the
Sudan. None the less, it has taken the necessary steps to comply strictly with
the provisions of that resolution.

(Signed ) José Félix FERNÁNDEZ ESTIGARRIBIA
Ambassador

Permanent Representative

-----

96-18174 (E) 190796 190796


